IMPORTANI NOTICE
SPANISH FORT SENIOR CENTER

In light of the Alabama Department of Public Health's
recent recommendation that senior citizens avoid
gatherings of ten or more, and out of an abundance of
caution and care for our members, the Spanish Fort
Senior Center will be closed beginning Tuesday, March
17th, until further notice. All programming for the
remainder of March has been canceled. This will
include our exercise room and all event groups that
currently meet at the Senior Center. Please keep an eye
on the Spanish Fort Senior Center Facebook page for
updates.

For questions, email the Senior Activities Director at

activities_director@cityofspanishfort.com.

Stay healthy, friends!



